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Report

[bookmark: _Hlk525539907]The Allocations Committee met in October to review the proposed structure of the Committee, including changes to the Performance and Ranking Workgroups. The Committee is in a transition as it moves to the new structure and all groups are repopulated to align with strategic goals.

The Homeless Coalition received an allocation of $3,537,894 on behalf of our local CoC and has now completed a local competition for these funds. In Round II, these funds were restricted to homeless prevention, rapid rehousing and landlord engagement. Additionally, applicants were restricted to currently CoC funded agencies and had a minimum request amount of $500,000. Due to the Allocations Committee being in transition, the Executive Committee approved recommended allocations, followed by both the Membership and Leadership Councils of the CoC Board. The Homeless Coalition submitted funding allocations to TDHCA on 11/21/2020.

Key Takeaways

The Allocations Committee is finalizing new members to broaden its focus to fully meet Strategic Plan Goal 5. The Allocations Committee will evaluate system needs, align community resources to prevent and respond to homelessness, and evaluate the community’s performance in preventing and responding to homelessness. Structure attached.

A second competition was completed for State ESG funds.

Recommendations to CoC Board
None at this time; ESG competition approvals completed via email.
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